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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 29th September 9.15am 

Harvest Service in the church 

Wednesday 4th October at 2.30pm 

Nursery Parents and Pupils Story time 

Wednesday 4th October 4-6pm 

PJs and Pizza night for Reception 

Thursday 5th October 4-6pm 

PJs and Pizza night  

Thursday 12th October 

Year 2 Reading Café at 1.30pm 

Friday 13th October 7pm 

Wreath making fundraising event (for adults only)  

Buy your tickets.  

Monday 16th October  

Reception Reading Café at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 17th October 

Year 1 Reading Café at 1.30pm 

Thursday 19th October 

School Disco 

EYFS 4-5pm   KS1 5.15-6.15pm 

Tuesday 14th November 

Parents evening and book fair 

Thursday 16th November 

Parents evening and book fair 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

The Headteacher’s Award this week 

has been awarded to: 
          Reception-Harmoni and Elvah 

           Year 1-Max and Arabella 

Year 2- Raiyan and Hannah 

Well done! 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-94.97% 

Ruby Class-95.48% 

Diamond-95.58%  

Sapphire-96.31% 

Emerald Class-88.52% 

Topaz Class-88.85% 

 

Maths Whizz  

Year 1 and Year 2 children to 

complete 20 minutes at home per 

week. 

 
 

School council members have been 

elected for this year and are: 

Erica-Rose, Max, Zahra, Elodie, RileyV, Lacey, 

Gabby, Jacob, Florence, Finn, Arlo and Jared. 

Well done to these children. They shall be 

representing the school at a range of events. 

 

 

 
 

 

Harvest Service 
Friday 29th September at St Nicholas Church 

9.15am for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

children. 

Children can dress up and bring in £1. 

Donations for the food bank will be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Tickets are available for Autumn wreath 

making on Friday 13th October at 7pm. 

Tickets are £35. All funds raised will be 

used to purchase new classroom chairs. 

Please come to the office to purchase 

tickets. 

 

 

 

 

Reminders…  
Nursery and main school children must only bring 

in water to drink throughout learning time.  

Please remember to label school jumpers and 

cardigans. 

Please send back your completed and signed data 

collection forms. 

Remember the school gates close at 9.05am, after 

this time your child will be marked late. 

There are Spaces available at breakfast and after 

school club. 

 

 

 

Remember to vote for us at Dereham Tescos. If 

we receive the most blue tokens we will win 

funds to improve each reading area in the 

school. This closes on 30th September. 
 



 

 

 

 
 

                  
 
 
 
 
 


